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TOWN OF EAST WINDSOR
ELDERLY COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
APRIL 25, 2016 AT 5:30 P.M.
TOWN HALL

Call to order:

Chairman Badstubner called the Meeting to Order at 5:55 p.m. at the Town Hall,
11 Rye Street, Broad Brook, CT.

Attendance

Present: Chairman Claire Badstubner, Vice Chairman Catherine Drouin,
Bob Cormier. Also present as a liaison was Kristen Formanek,
LCSW.

Absent: Betsy Burns and Debbie Donovan
A quorum was established as three members were present.

Approval of Meeting Minutes — March 28, 2016

MOTION: To APPROVE the minutes of the East Windsor Elderly Commission
dated March 28, 2016.

Druin moved/Cormier seconded DISCUSSION: None
VOTE: In Favor: Cormier/Drouin

Opposed: No one

Abstained: Badstubner

Open Discussion

The members discussed the senior surveys that were passed out by Recording
Secretary Amanda Schroll. The commission members looked over the surveys
and after a brief discussion it was decided that over the summer, each member
would come up with 4 questions each that they would like to have included in the
survey that East Windsor will be conducting.

Ms. Formanek described what the plan would be for the Senior Center if it were
to eventually move to the Town Hall Annex. Ms. Formanek said that the next
step in the process was to do an asbestos abatement which is the first phase of
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the architectural/engineering study, next is to get the engineering blueprints and
then they will be able to apply for the grant. She believes we are looking at
approximately 3 more years. It was suggested to contact Ellington’s Senior
Center as well as Bolton’s Senior Center to see what they did as far as building
brand new facilities for their Senior Centers. There was a brief discussion
regarding the POCD and the revitalization of Warehouse Point.

MOTION: To adjourn at 6:45 p.m.

Druin moved/Cormier seconded DISCUSSION. None
VOTE: In Favor: Cormier/Drouin/Badstubner
Opposed: No one
Abstained: No one

Respectfully submitted,
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Amanda Schroll
Recording Secretary




